Jesus of Nazareth is Risen!
Let us translate: the Good News will cross the frontiers of Israel!

In 2017, with the same faith, the same hope,
we affirm: Jesus is risen, alleluia.

As our General Chapter will begin from the 1st May 2017,
it requires of us even today
to overcome our certainties, our prejudices, our education,
to become, in the footsteps of the Apostles,
pilgrims without frontiers.

From now on, it is sufficient to believe in the Risen Lord to be baptized.
Under the sign of the new and eternal covenant:
“with Mary and through Mary, let us go to Jesus
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